St. Peter’s Convent School,
Sec-88, Greater Faridabad

CBSE Affiliation Number: 531674

Phone-0129-2980077 Email id: spetercsfbdi@gmail.com

SPCS/2/2020 Circular- 1
Dear Parent,

As we complete another academic year (2019-2020), the Management is grateful to you for
your whaole hearted support and involvement in all the activities of the school,

Given below is the schedule of the result and other infarmation. You are requested to read it
thoroughly.

1. Result will be declared on the following dates:-

| Class Date
VIII, I¥ 28/02/2020
VIT 29/02/2020 =N
Nursery , LKG & UKG 17/03/2020
(1, 11 18/03/2020
nr, v 19/03/2020
IV, VI 20/03/2020

Timings for the result days : 8:00 am - 10:00 am.

2. School will re-open for the new session as follows:
Clags Date
VIII, I¥ and X 02" March 2020
LKG to VII 23" March 2020
Nursery 15™ April 2020

3. Summer timings will be effective from 23™ March 2020
Class Date
ItoX Ji30am- 1:45 pm

MURSERY , LKG , UKG

I 7130 am- 1:45 pm

All Saturdays will be holidays for Classes Nursery to UKG.




4, Availability of school books :
Authorised bookseller
Classes VI to X :
Mishal Enterprises
Shop no. 10,
Housing Board Colony Market,
Behind Karan Properties,
Mear Police Chowki
Sector 21 D,Faridabad

Classes Nursery to V :
Anuj Bakshi
Shop No- 75 Huda Market
Opposite to Kavita Nursing Home
Sector-29, Faridabad
Date of availability of books :

Class Date '
X, X 28/02/2020
VIII 29/02/2020
LKG & UKG 17/03/2020
I, II 18/03/2020
T, IV 19/03/2020
V, VI, VII 20/03/2020
Nursery 04/04/2020

5. School Uniform:

School uniform will be available at JAY TEX TAILORS & TRADERS, Shop no: 9,
Jagbir Singh Market, Near to By-pass Road, Opp. Sector- 29, Faridabad.
Mob: 9311175732, BB51932778, BB515232348

6. School Fee :The rate of fee is subject to change from time to time due to the
increasing cost of teachers’ salary, maintenance of Digital Classes and other
expenses.

7. Parent Responsibility :

It Is compulsory to attend the PTM (Open House) which is already mentioned in the
year planner,

Note:Students who opt to leave school afterthe commencement of the new session
will have to pay fees up to the month of June. Those who opt to leave in the middle
of a term, fee for the whole term should be paid.

We look forward to your association in the new academic year too and extend a
warm welcome to every child for a joyous and successful academic year,

Regards
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Principal




